



RECOGNIZING AND HONORING THE SERVICE OF MR. ROGER GUENTHER PORT HOUSTON EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

WHEREAS, Mr. Roger Guenther served on the H-GAC's Transportation Policy Council representing Other Transportation Interests- Port Houston since 2019; and

WHEREAS, Mr. Roger Guenther has served as Executive Director for Port Houston since 2014; and will retire after 36 years of service; and

WHEREAS, Mr. Roger Guenther has served on many prestigious boards and committees which include his appointment in 2021 by Governor Greg Abbott to the board of the Gulf Coast Protection District and to the Maritime Transportation System National Advisory Committee by Pete Buttigieg, Secretary of Transportation in 2022; and

WHEREAS, Mr. Roger Guenther, has provided his expertise to improving transportation and mobility in the region; and

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Transportation Policy Council for the Houston-Galveston Metropolitan Planning Area that Roger Guenther be commended for his distinguished service to Port Houston and to the Transportation Policy Council. Let it be further resolved that the Transportation Policy Council extends to him its gratitude for his service and wishes him continued success in all his future endeavors.

UNANIMOUSLY PASSED AND APPROVED this 23rd day of August 2024, at a regularly called meeting of the Transportation Policy Council.

APPROVED:

Hon. Justin Beckendorff, Chairman Transportation Policy Council

ATTEST:

Hon. Nancy Arnold, Secretary Transportation Policy Council